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From: James E. Shapiro <JShapiro@smithshapiro.com>
Sent: Monday, June 15, 2020 6:54 AM
To: Supreme Court Clerk
Subject: ADKT 0560 | Public Comment

| oppose elimination of the current 5-year rule. Lawsuits already take too long to resolve. Removal of the 5-year rule
will only result in lawsuits taking even longer to get to trial.

Sincerely,

James E. Shapiro, Esq.
jshapiro@SmithShapirc.com
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SMITH & SHAPIRO

ATTORNEYS AT LAW
Madr 3333 E, Serene Ave., Suite 130, Henderson, NV 89074
Jtes 702,318.5033 Far 702.318.5034

VWoost: smithshapiro.com

***NOTICE ***
This message is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may contain attorney/client information that
is privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient or the
employee or agent responsible for delivering this message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination,
distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify me
immediately by reply email or by telephone at (702)318-5033, and immediately delete this message and all of its attachments.
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